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North Creek Area Road Closure 
 

(Kahnawake – 8, Seskehkó:wa/November 2013) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the Community of the closure of the 6th St. road 
for an upcoming project to replace the sewer line on the North Creek Road area. 
The road will be closed to traffic on Tuesday, November 12 or Wednesday, 
November 13, 2013 weather permitting. Please refer to the map below: 

 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated.  Please contact the 
Technical Services Office at 635-1016 for further information 
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For further information, please contact: 
Skyler Taylor, Communications Technician 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 
skyler.taylor@mck.ca 
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